
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 7/10/2015 2:04:09 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Flag comments on Facebook

Title: Mr
First Name: Mark
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Lavelle
Suffix: 
Street Address: 1022 Sandfield Rd. 
Street Address 2: 
City: Blythewood
State: SC
Zip: 29016
Phone: 

Email: mlavelle@jardenmaterials.com

Affiliation: South Carolina Resident
Message:
I read about the comment &quot;We voted for you, because we felt you would represent our 
State proudly,&quot;.
You do represented all the people in SC, and not just one special group.
Thank you for driving the removal of the flag. As a taxpayer, I got tired of paying for the lights to 
shine on it.


